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August 29, 2007

Mr. Earl Thompson, President
Okaloosa Public Radio

954 Hwy. C4-A

Baker, FL 32531

Dear Mr. Thompson:

We understand that Okaloosa Public Radio is planning to file an application with the
Federal Communications Commission for a minor change to the construction permit of
radio station Permit # BPED-19970326MB. Okaloosa Public Radio proposes a change
from 20 kw to 35 kw, with no change in antenna HAAT. The station would operate with
a vertically polarized antenna.

Okaloosa Public Radio has agreed to correct any interference to the viewers of Georgia
Public Broadcasting in a timely manner.

With respect to interference protection for Georgia Public Broadcasting, we concur with
the proposed change.

Sincerely,
Mark G. Fehlig
Director of Engineering



